
 
 
 

Date: 16
th

 August 2023 

 

Circular 
 

Dear Parent, 

 

The Department of Education through Advisory No. DE.15(305)/PSB/2020/Pt. File-III/7100-

7104 , dated 10-8-2023, has issued instructions that:  

 

1. The carrying of Mobile phones to School by students is strictly prohibited. 

2. Similarly, Parents when visiting the School will not be permitted to bring their Mobile 

phones inside the School premises. The mobile phone is to be deposited at the gate. 

3. The parents are also advised to ensure that: 

a. Their ward does not ride/drive 2/4 wheeler to School unless they have a valid 

driving license. 

b. Underage children must not be permitted to ride/drive 2/4 wheeler  

c. Their ward follows all traffic rules and regulations. 

d. Their ward does not indulge in rash driving or triple riding which may result in 

injury to self or others. 

e. Their ward maintains proper decorum, discipline and abides by the rules and 

regulations of the School. 

4. Parents are advised not to send their ward to School if she/he is not feeling well. 

 

You as a responsible parent of the School are advised to comply with these instructions in 

good spirit and ensure the safety and security of your ward. 

 

Accordingly advised. 

 

Best Regards 

Principal 


